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October 29, 2013 

 

Mr. Jonathan Tauber 

Hearing Examiner 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 E. Broad St., 12
th

 Floor 

Columbus, OH 43215 

 

RE:  In the Matter of the Request of Nicholas R. Winch for an Administrative Hearing, 

Case No. 13-1978-TR-CVF (OH3202305677D).   

 

Examiner Tauber: 

 

Settlement discussion between the parties is continuing and it is expected that a 

hearing will not be necessary.  In the event that a settlement cannot be reached, Staff 

requests that a hearing be scheduled for a later date. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any additional questions. 

   

 Sincerely,  

       Steven L. Beeler 
 
       Steven L. Beeler  
       Assistant Attorney General 

Public Utilities Section 

 

Phone:  (614) 728-9481 

Fax:  (614) 644-8764 

steven.beeler@puc.state.oh.us 
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